
   

 

 

 

 

 

 

Have you been admitted to 
hospital with an asthma 
attack? 
 

 

 

This hospital is involved in a national project to help make the 
care of patients with asthma better.  

 

This project, which started in November 2018, collects 
information about people admitted to this hospital with an 
asthma attack. This includes confidential information. 

 

This project is called the National Respiratory Audit Programme 
(NRAP). 

 

The information collected will be used to help improve asthma 
care for patients.  

 

 
 

  
For more information about the project or 
how to opt-out, please ask a member of the 
hospital team for an information leaflet.  


